Subject: Out of Office Reply Re: Westchester Town Center BID Annual Meeting

Invitation / Save the Date

From: "Nicholas Maricich" < nicholas.maricich@lacity.org>

Date: 03/11/2015 02:27 PM

To: duckworth.donald@gmail.com

Thank you for your email. I am currently out of the office and will be returning on Monday, March 16th. For immediate assistance on Downtown planning issues, please contact Bryan Eck at bryan.eck@lacity.org. I apologize for any inconvenience and will respond to your email when I return.

Nick

--

Nicholas P. Maricich
City Planner
Los Angeles Department of City Planning | Policy Planning Division
200 N. Spring Street, Suite 667
Los Angeles, CA 90012
nicholas.maricich@lacity.org | 213.978.1240

1 of 1 08/15/2018 10:06 AM